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Recommendation of the Divisional Forest Officer
Southern Forest Division: Churachandpur

The project is a public utility service project for the benefit of the people to be managed by the
State ﬂmemmm |

The Transmission line from Khengjang to Thanlon gmzs along the National Highway — 2, The
proposed alignment of the Transmission line is the best option.

The project passes through the Forests under Southern Forest Division, Kailam Wildlife
Sanctuary and its Eco-sensitive Zone. The project pm«m&m construction of 242 wwers with a
total stringing of transmission line of 53,925 Km with total diversion of 145.6 ha. of forest land
and is the barest minimum.

Hence, the diversion of 145.6 ha of forest land for the project is recommended subject to
payment of amount for Compensatory Afforestation, Net Present Value, Impact Mitigation and

Wildlife Management Plan and Dwarf Species Plantation.

Place: Churachandpur

Drate: ]f‘j"f January 2016 - =

{ K.S. Tawmbing )
Divisional Forest Officer
Southern Forest Division



